From: Peter Trickey
Sent: 17 July 2013 13:52
To: Graham Wyatt
Subject: 13/00781/F | Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained
Dear Mr Wyatt

I no longer live in Burdrop, but previously (in the 70’s and early 80’s) had Goodmayes Cottage, about 80 yards from the Bishop Blaize. However I still visit friends in the area and cannot believe that drinks at that fantastic country pub are no longer available as they had been for many centuries.

As I am sure you know, it is a well known tactic for those who want to make a lot of money and have no respect for local amenities to target a pub in a beautiful location. They then do their best to alienate the locals before declaring that the pub is not viable. This is a classic example and I find it incredible that, despite continued pressure to restore the pub, this saga has dragged on for 7 years. Any half competent publican would restore the Blaize to its former bustling self in a short space of time.

I am therefore objecting to the removal of an essential bottle store.

Yours sincerely

Peter Trickey

36 Villier Street

Uxbridge

UB8 2PU

